
WINTER BREAK
We will be closed for Winter Break
December 21st, 2021 through January 2nd,
2022. 
Classes resume Monday, January 3rd 2022.

LOST AND FOUND ACCOUNTS

FRIENDLY REMINDERS

THE DANCE WAREHOUSE
DECEMBER 2021

HOLIDAY PARTIES
We will be having Holiday parties the last 10
minutes of class and sending dancers home
with a pre-wrapped Holiday treat the week
of December 14th through 20th. 
Happy Holidays!

COSTUMES
Costumes have been ordered and are
starting to arrive! Dancers will be trying
costumes on in class as they arrive!

We do not have a lost and found at TDW.
Please remind your dancers to take home all
of their belongings at the end of class! All
items left in the studios and lobbies will be
donated!

WINTER BOOTS
As the Weather gets cold and snowy, please
leave all wet shoes and boots outside of the
dance rooms!

Please make sure that accounts stay up to
date. Costumes will not be sent home with
dancers with balances due. You can check
the status of your account, update credit
card information and much more through
your parent portal. Link can be found on our
website!

thedancewarehouse.net


